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The Parish Council, with the support of 
the Residents Association, is calling a 
Public Meeting on Wednesday 30th July 
at 7:30 pm in Cheswick Green Village 
Hall to discuss this application. It is 
hoped that Ward Councillors will be in 
attendance. 

Bloor Homes have resubmitted a planning 
application to build 
220 houses in 
Cheswick Green. 
The proposal is 
almost identical to 
that refused in 
January this year, 
to which the 
Parish Council, 
Residents 
Association and many residents objected. 

However, this is a new application, and any 
concerns or objections must be made again. 
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If you can’t attend the meeting please make 
your views known to Solihull Council, by letter or 
email, whether or not you have received a letter 
from them. 
 
Points previously made include: 
 Development is premature 
 Very seriously increased risk of flooding 
 Traffic congestion and safety 
 Impact on Primary and Secondary schools 
 Impact on local medical services 
 Land formerly a Sewage Treatment Works 
 Ecological and wildlife impact 
 
You can see the application online at 
www.solihull.gov.uk/ or by visiting Connect at 
either Solihull or Shirley Library during office 
hours. 
You will need to know and quote the application 
number 2014/1163 
 
You can write to Mr G Palmer, Planning 
Manager, Places Directorate, PO Box 11652, 
Solihull  B91 9YA , or by email to:- 
planning@solihull.gov.uk 
 
Please make your comments by the end of this 
month. 


